
      
 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT  
 
Date:  July 14, 2021 
 
What:  Johnson Student Center Interior Stair Nosing Repair 
 
When:  07/23/2021 through 07/26/2021 
 
Where:  Santa Ana College – Johnson Student Center 
 
Work Hours:  07/23/2021 at 7:00AM – 4:00PM  
 
Activities: 
On Friday, July 23, 2021, the construction team will repair the stair nosing 
at the interior stairs (located by The SPOT) of the Johnson Student Center.  
The installation of the new stair nosing will only require one (1) day; 
however, the stairs will remain closed and barricaded until Monday,  
July 26, 2021 to allow time for the glue to cure. 
 
Please note that the interior stairs will be completely inaccessible during this 
time. To access the Second Floor, kindly use the elevators or any of the two 
(2) exterior stairs.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please contact Alanna Ocson at  
(562) 481-1515 or via e-mail at aocson@linikcorp.com. 
 
 
 
 
 


